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From: Lutz, Lori Anne (Lori)
To: McDonald, Shawn (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Northern Tier Retail, LLC d/b/a Speedway #4023
Date: Friday, September 9, 2022 8:29:13 AM
Attachments: image001.png


Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.


Hi Shawn,
 
After speaking with field management, we agreed that we would go with option 3.
Unfortunately, the store employee sold to an underage person, but we would like to appear in
front of the City Council.
 
Please let me know when we should appear.
 
Thank you,
 
Lori Lutz       
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
Corporate Compliance
937.203.6766 | Lori.Lutz@7-11.com        


 
**My email address has changed. Please update your records.
 
 


From: Lutz, Lori Anne (Lori) 
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 8:04 AM
To: McDonald, Shawn (CI-StPaul) <Shawn.McDonald@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: Northern Tier Retail, LLC d/b/a Speedway #4023
 
Thank you Shawn!
 


From: McDonald, Shawn (CI-StPaul) <Shawn.McDonald@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 5:40 PM
To: Lutz, Lori Anne (Lori) <Lori.Lutz@7-11.com>
Subject: RE: Northern Tier Retail, LLC d/b/a Speedway #4023
 


**External - Potential security risk - Exercise caution**


Lori,
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Yes you will have until September 13th to choose an option stated in the Notice of Violation.
 
Thanks,
 
Shawn
 


From: Lutz, Lori Anne (Lori) <Lori.Lutz@7-11.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 1:32 PM
To: McDonald, Shawn (CI-StPaul) <Shawn.McDonald@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Northern Tier Retail, LLC d/b/a Speedway #4023
 


Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.


 
Shawn,
 
Thank you for taking time to speak with me today. Per our conversation, I am sending an email
to document that Speedway has until 9/13/22 to submit which option we choose.
 
Please confirm we have until 9/13.
 
Thank you,
 
Lori Lutz       
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
Corporate Compliance
937.203.6766 | Lori.Lutz@7-11.com        


 
**My email address has changed. Please update your records.
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